
University of Central Arkansas 
Council of Deans 

Wednesday, June 24, 2020 
9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 

Zoom Meeting 
 

MINUTES 
 

The Council of Deans met in regular session at 9:00 a.m. on June 24, 2020 via Zoom.  Provost 
Patricia Poulter presided and the following members were present:  Stephen Addison, Angela 
Barlow, Kurt Boneicki, Jonathan Glenn, Victoria Groves-Scott, Michael Hargis, Jimmy Ishee, Nancy 
Reese, Gayle Seymour, Patricia Smith.   

 
1. Welcome/Announcements:   

a. 



4. Floor markings in buildings will be replaced with more permanent 
markers. 

5. Campus will begin new face covering campaign called Beware 
Because We Care.  Information and booklets for students will be 
available in early August. 

6. Members received Potential Models for Class Delivery and were 
asked to review and submit comments by the end of the day. 

7. The goal for technology in the classroom is to provide 
synchronous instruction from all classrooms. 

8. Faculty must consult with their chair and dean regarding teaching 
an online-only platform. 

9. Members received a draft of an institutional risk assessment.  The 
Pandemic Planning Committee will review and discuss the draft 
during their next meeting. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 10:34 a.m. 
 
 


